
Calientegram         25 Dec 2012 
 
Merry Christmas 
 
(Insert alternate holiday greeting of your choice here) 
   
What we did last week: 
A huge thank you to all those who volunteered to wrap gifts and to those who supported the Angel tree as 
well as to Ana and Glen for a lovely, although cold, ride to the Gristmill on Saturday.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Nothing until the new year.   
 
What's just around the corner: 
Saturday, Jan 5th - First chapter social of 2013.  Road Captain meeting at 8:30am, New member 
orientation 9:30am, social 10:30am, fundraiser starts at 11:30am. 
 
Sunday, Jan 13th - Ride to Herman & Sons, Hondo, KSU 11:00am.  Lead RC Greg, Sweep RC 
Glen.  Second RC Lead/Sweep Smiley/Frank 
 
Saturday, Jan 26th - Ride to Saltlick BBQ, Driftwood.  KSU 10:00am.  Lead RC Gary, Sweep RC 
Frank.  Second RC Lead/Sweep Ana/Smiley. 

 
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
In other news: 
Next chapter social is Jan 5th.  Please take some time to join us and renew your chapter membership if 
you haven't done so already.   
 
Squirrel Out 


